
 

 
 
 

18th November 2024 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
As you are aware, Year 6 are working hard towards their end of year SATs. Scoring as 
high as possible in the maths arithmetic paper is one of the most effective ways to 
pass and/or achieve a greater depth standard on the Maths SAT.  
 
We have identified that your child would benefit from additional support to ensure 
they do the best they possibly can by the end of the year. Your child has been chosen 
to be part of an extra arithmetic after school club on Mondays and Tuesdays this term. 
The sessions will run from 3.15pm – 3.45pm in the Year 6 classrooms and will be run 
by Mr Laken and Mrs Gray. 
 
We know this extra time and practise will make a considerable difference to your 
child’s arithmetic scores. We appreciate your support in ensuring your child can 
attend.  
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Oliver Laken  
Head teacher 
 


